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BARTLESVILLE, OKLAHOMA

June 27, 1946

The Honorable George B. Schwabe, M. C.

House office Building
Washington, D. C.

Dear Congressman Schwabe:

The Chamber of Commerce of the United States
has recently called our attention to the re-organization

plans of President Truman.

They refer particularly to Plan No. 1 which
sets up the National Housing Agency as a separate
governmental bureau and gives it control over the Federal
Housing Administration and the Federal Home Loan Bank

System.,

The National Housing Agency is a war-time agency
and was supposed to end with the termination of the war.
The Federal Housing Administration and the Federal Home
Loan Bank System were pre-war agencies and have done out-
standing work. I feel that these two agencies can well
handle any work that the National Housing Agency is now
doing; consequently, we ask that you disapprove Plan No. 1
and support the plan that will eliminate the National
Housing Agency and put the entire housing problem back to
the Federal Housing Administration and the Federal Home

Loan Bank System.
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R. S. Bedford
Secretary-Manager



